
The communication below provides important information from Pierce School.

Translations and accessibility options are available at the top of the page.

Amharic: የትርጉም አማራጮችን ለማግኘት እዚህ ጠቅ ያድርጉ
Arabic: الرجاء الضغط هنا للترجمة العربية.
Simplified Chinese: 点击这里查看中文翻译.
Traditional Chinese: 點擊這裡查看中文翻譯.
French: Cliquez ici pour accéder aux options de traduction
Haitian Creole: Klike la a pou tradiksyon kreyòl ayisyen an.
Hebrew: אנא לחץ כאן לצפייה במסמך בעברית.
Japanese: ここをクリックして日本語の翻訳にアクセスしてください.
Korean: 한국어 번역을 보시려면 여기를 클릭하십시오.
Portuguese: Clique aqui para a tradução em português.
Russian: Нажмите здесь, чтобы получить доступ к русскому переводу.
Spanish: Haga clic aquí para acceder a la traducción al español.
Vietnamese: Nhấn vào đây để truy cập bản dịch tiếng Việt.

Dear Pierce Parents and Caregivers,

Progress update:
OLS

I did a walk through on Friday morning and am excited to see small but critical progress.
Hand washing sinks have been installed in the hallways outside of our Kindergarten and
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1st grade classrooms. A second sink was also installed in
our nursing clinic.
This coming week I hope to see some furniture moving to
the right levels of the building.

FH
Lockers are installed, and most of the classrooms are
CLEAN.
Floors are almost all washed and waxed, carpets are
installed and clean.

At our current campus:
Teachers continue to pack and wrap up their final teaching units of the year, and we are so
grateful for our parent helpers.
We need your help next Saturday! Teachers have been moving excess materials (games,
teaching supplies) etc. to one room in unit A. We have a plan to re-home the excess large
furniture, but these smaller items require your help. Do you have a car and an hour on
Saturday the 15th? If so, please complete this one question form and we will schedule
you to come here, load your car with donations, and bring them to a local donation center.

Upcoming meetings and events:
Our Pierce countdown will be at Pierce Park on Tuesday, June 18th. Families are welcome to
attend. Families may gather at Pierce Park beginning as early as 11:45am. See the map in the
upper right corner for where parents should gather. Remember we have a noon dismissal that
day.

Prior Communication Review:

Please monitor our live linked FAQ document that applies to both campuses. If you have any
questions that we have not answered, you may submit them here and look for answers to
appear in that FAQ document.
Updates about the project will be shared via email and will be posted here as well.
Which grades are going where?

Starting in September, our students in grades K-5 will attend “Pierce at OLS”. The address
for this campus is 194 Boylston St, Brookline, MA 02445. Vice Principal John Badger will
be at this campus full time.
Starting in September, our students in grades 6-8 will attend “Pierce at Fisher Hill”. The
address for this campus is 150 Fisher Ave, Brookline MA 02445. Vice Principal Jim
Stoddard will be at this campus full time.

8th grade lockers 7th grade lockers (6th
grade lockers are off in

6th grade science
classroom
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the distance)

Contact Us
Jamie Yadoff, Principal (she/her)
John Badger, Vice Principal (Grades K-4) (he/him)
Jim Stoddard, Vice Principal (grades 5-8) (he/him)
Email: jamie_yadoff@psbma.org
Website: https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/pierce
Location: 50 School Street, Brookline, MA, USA
Phone: 617-730-2580

Jamie Yadoff
Jamie is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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